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Dear Parents,  
 

Thank you to Kathryne Moloney this week for our healthy parfaits.  The students enjoyed making 
them with delicious fruits such as mango, blueberries, raspberries, kiwi fruit, strawberries and       
banana.  The students layered yogurt , muesli and the fruit.  The ingredients were paid for using the 
Live Life Well @ School Program Funding to encourage healthy eating and lifestyle. 
 
Thank you Danielle for helping Kathryne unpack the kitchen ware.  
 
The Annual Book Fair is now open - it will be open Monday, Tuesday and Wednesday  afternoons 

from 3:00 pm until approximately 4:00 pm.  There is a great range of books to choose from, these 

make excellent Christmas presents and there is also a great variety box - pens, pencils, erasers etc. 

which make great stocking fillers.  Please come along and support this event as our School Library 

benefits from all sales. 

Please remember  in these busy times to update the home board and morning supervision begins at 

8:40 am. 

Monday:   We have the Police Safety Talk. 

Wednesday:   Musica Viva - No payment necessary thanks to our P & C. 

  Presentation Night - Please support the P & C Raffle and the School Play/Small  

  School Sports DVD.  Please bring a plate to share for supper. 

Thursday: Reports home. 

Friday:  Movies - Penguins of Madagascar - this is to celebrate our year’s work and is part of 

the English curriculum - multi-media.  Please have notes and payments to the office tomorrow so 

Mrs Menzies can contact the Cinema about numbers and treats.  Thank you. 

Welcome to the Rutter Family - Toby, Kurt and Archie.  We hope you will enjoy Taralga Public School. 

 
Kind Regards, 
  
Liza Duncan 
Principal       

 

Year 4 eagerly 

waiting to eat 

their parfaits 
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Celebrating Success 

T A R A L G A  P U B L I C  S C H O O L  N E W S L E T T E R  

      POSITIVE SIDE OF THE LEVEL SHEET - WEEK 8, Term 4, 2014 

Kinder:   Javana Barber, Jackson Keith 

Year 1:   Hunter Montgomery, Hannah Robertson 

Year 2:   Callum Corby 

Year 3:   Emmalee Croker, Tommy Hall 

Year 4:   Angus Montgomery, Jessica Sharman 

Year 5:   Blake Micallef 
 
 

 

HAPPY BIRTHDAY……To those students & staff celebrating their birthday in December -  
 
6th - Emmalee  8th - Katelyn  11th - Mikayla  23rd - Morgan 
27th - Mrs Marshall 31st - Jai 
 
And…… in January, we have -  
 
2nd - Javana   2nd -  Chloe  7th - Rani  9th - Hunter  
 

NEWS FROM K-1-2 
 

This week we welcomed two new students into our classroom - Archie is in Kindergarten and Kurt is in 
Year 2. 
 

We have been continuing our Reading Round Robin (Literacy) each morning as we try to keep our reading 
and writing efforts to a maximum before we go on holidays.  In Maths we have been learning about 
halves, quarters and eighths.  Year 2 have been focusing on subtracting two digit numbers.   
 

We have some colourful paper weaving on display also, if you get a chance to call past to have a look. 
 

Year 6:   Laura Tabner, Rani Woodside 

Congratulations to Justin 

Thompson, our newest 

Times Tables Champion. 

Keep trying everyone!!! 

Year 5 Students - Thomas, Blake and Chloe delivered their Speeches for consideration - 
voting for School Captain - 2015.  Good luck to you all!!! 
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END OF YEAR MOVIE TREAT - On Friday, 12th December, 2014 our school has reservations at Lilac City Cinemas to watch “Penguins of Madagascar” - this 
movie is (G) rated.  The children will be accompanied by Ms Grahame, Mrs Marshall and Ms Sheridan.  We will travel with Pitt’s Bus Service and leave 
school at 9:30 am for a 10:30 am session time.  Again, we thank Drought Assistance Funding for subsidising bus travel for this excursion. 
 
Cost:  The movie and treat package will cost $10.00 per student.  Students need to indicate below their choice of either a Choc Top Ice cream & medium 
drink OR popcorn & medium drink. 
 
Students will need to take a packed lunch and drink as we will be going to Belmore Park to have lunch before returning to school at approximately 2:00 
pm. 
 
Please complete the permission slip below and return to school with payment by tomorrow , Friday, 5th December as we need to notify the Cinema of 
the treat choices.  Thank you. 

…………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………. 
LILAC CITY CINEMA MOVIE TREAT - Friday, 12th December, 2012 

 
I hereby give my child/ren ___________________________________________ permission to attend the above excursion to 
watch “Penguins of Madagascar.”  I understand that travel will be with Pitt’s Bus Service and we will have lunch in Belmore 
Park, Goulburn, after the movie.  Please return this slip with payment by Friday, 5th December, 2014. 
 
When choosing your child’s treat, please tick the appropriate box for each child:- 
 
Child 1 _____________________  Choc Top Ice Cream & drink    OR Popcorn & drink  
Child 2 _____________________  Choc Top Ice Cream & drink    OR Popcorn & drink  
Child 3 _____________________  Choc Top Ice Cream & drink    OR Popcorn & drink  
 

I enclose payment of $___________ = $10.00 for each child. 
 
SIGNATURE:  ___________________________ DATE: _______________ 
 

 

THE OFFICE CORNER: 
 

Hmmmm - uniforms - the correct uniform is always 
available from the P & C  Uniform Shop. 
Summer holidays is a great time to let down those 
hems. 
Skorts may be worn on Fridays for sport. 
 
Pretty hair accessories …… not part of the uniform.  
Thank you for your cooperation 
 

NEWS FROM THE P & C 
Exciting News!  Thanks to Andrew Micallef and Tanya Creer, we are very lucky to have the School Play on DVD, 
available for purchase. 
 
Copies will be available for sale on Presentation Night for $10.00 each.  The DVD’s will also have photos of your 
child at the Small Schools Sports Carnival.  This is a fund raising initiative of the P & C  and we hope you will     
purchase a copy for the memories and perhaps a Christmas gift for Nan & Pop? 
 
We will also be running a Christmas raffle on Presentation Night.  If you would like to donate any gifts they would 
by greatly appreciated. 
 
Our Annual School Calendar will be in production shortly, so if there are any last minute advertisers, please    
contact Fiona Young - 0488 222 891- so we can make contact. 
 
Lots happening this time of year, Regards - P & C Committee 

MUSIC STUDENTS: 
 

You are invited to farewell Christine with a jam   
session like no other.  Prepare a couple of old      
favourite solos to share during afternoon tea. 
 
When:    4:00 pm - Sunday, 14th December  
Where:  in the Paul Paviour Room. 
 
Bring a plate of nibbles to share and join us in 
going down memory lane. 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Callum with his 
Silver Dollarmite 
Certificate - 20 
deposits - great 
saving, Callum 

Alannah has        

received another 

Honour Ribbon - 

great work,         

Alannah!! 

K-1 enjoyed watermelon - shaped like Christmas Trees - thank you to    

Brin and Karina for supplying this healthy treat. 

Justin, Stella, Mikayla, Sarah, Blake and Morgan received Progress Awards at Monday’s Assembly.    

Alec, Andrew, Ella, Harry, Mia, Jake, Hunter and Regan also received Progress Awards   

A happy group of swimmers - Thomas C, Thomas S, Angus, Nash, Morgan, Oliver, Jake, Katelyn and Andrew              
received their Swimming Certificates. 


